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To 
Shri PiyushGoyal, 
Hon'ble Minister of Corporate Affairs, Railways, Coal and Finance 
Government of India, 
New Delhi. 

Respected Sir, 

Date: July 3,2018 

Sub: Impact of GST Rate on the Tobacco Industry - Request for roll back of increase 
in taxation on Cigarettes to revenue neutral rates 

We the Federation of all India Farmers (FAIFA), a non-profit organization represent the 
cause of millions of farmers and farm workers of commercial crops across the states of 
Andhra Pradesh, Telangana, Karnataka, Gujrat etc. FAIFA strives to project farmers voice at 
regional, national and international levels and works towards ensuring sustenance of 
stable livelihoods of farmers. 

On the first anniversary of the introduction of GST, We F AIFA appeal to you to roll back the 
excessive compensation cess levied on cigarettes which is our end product, to revenue 
neutral rates. We would once again like to highlight that the government had promised that 
taxes would be revenue neutral on all products, however in our case the tax increased 
by13% above pre GST. We are concerned why only tobacco farmers are discriminated. Why 
is the Government is not focusing on us, like on other farmers to double our incomes? 

We have been expressing our anguish, from time to time about the additional tax burden 
caused by the increase in the Compensation Cess and how smuggled cigarettes are 
continuing to cripple us. The increased taxes have resulted in even higher arbitrage and 
have increased inflows of smuggled cigarettes. This has led to lower offtake of tobacco by 
the legal industry. As per estimates illicit cigarettes are now 30% of the legal industry and 
cause a loss of Rs. 13000 crores to the Government. The smuggling activities and 






